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22nd February 2016 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
ARTS FEST CELEBRATION 
 
To celebrate all of the excellent art work being created in school, we are holding a special ‘Arts Fest’ celebration. 
It will be held towards the end of the Spring half term after school on Wednesday 16th March between 4:00pm 
and 5:30pm. Details of tickets will follow in the next couple of weeks. 
 
During the show, art work will be displayed, clothes will be modelled and children will perform various songs or 
dances linked to the NICER work they have been producing. 
 
All year groups in school will be involved in some way from nursery to year six. Classes will plan what it is they are 
going to contribute this week and when they have decided on their act, they will be able to begin practising.  
 
In order for rehearsals to run smoothly, we will need to know which children want to be involved and can stay 
after school to perform. To help us with this, please fill out the permission slip below and return to your class 
teacher as soon as possible or by Friday 26th February at the latest.  
 
Thank you in advance for your support. We look forward to seeing as many children as possible performing in 
some way during the show.  
  
     
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mr English               Miss Johnston               Mrs Abdelaziz  
Music Leader         Art Leader                       DT Leader 
 
 

 
ARTS FEST CELEBRATION - Wednesday 16th March 2016 – 4:00pm to 5:30pm 
 
 
 I give permission for my child to stay after school and take part in the Arts Fest  

Celebration  
 
 
 
       X    I do not give permission for my child to stay after school and take part in the Arts Fest   
              Celebration  
 
 
 
My Child’s Name is ______________________________________         Class______________ 
 
Parent/Carer signature __________________________________          Date______________ 
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